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Music to our ears … 

 Dear Parents 

This week has flown by!  

A busy week in school this week. The children have been working 
hard. I’ve seen some wonderful writing in Acorns class and the 
Oaks have been exploring alternative versions of fairy tales with 
excellent enquiry and questioning skills. 

Today the full time children wrote their own Revolting Rhymes 
inspired by Roald Dahl. We have shared some of these on our 
Facebook page. In the afternoon they worked well as a team to 
create a timed ball run out of pipes, planks and pots. They also 
made bird feeders for Forest Friday area.  

Advanced notice- I would like to invite you to a parents reading 
session after school 17th February. This will start at 2.30pm. We 
have a sports club after school for anyone who needs child care 
and we aim to finish at 3.45pm. 

We also will be having a Huxley’s Got Talent Show on the 10th 
March straight after school. If your child is interested in taking part 
please let us know. If we have a lot of interest we may need to do 
‘heats’ prior to this so please register your child’s interest along 
with the ‘talent’ they’ll be showing us e.g. magician, singing, 
dancing, gymnastics, showing their art etc and we can organise it 
from there.  

Thank you! 

 
 

 

Have fun! Take care 
 
 

 
Many thanks  
Mrs Gourley  
 

 

 

 

 

 DATES FOR                          
YOUR DIARY 

 2021 

10th January – Brass lessons start for Oaks 

17th February-Parents session-RWI after school. 

18th February- End of Spring 1 

28th February- Spring 2 starts  

3rd March- World Book Day   

10th March-Huxley’s Got Talent -after school-
more info to follow       

*These may later change, or new dates may be 
added-see messages or emails for updates 

 
 

 

With God’s 

love we can fly 

Reflection Point/Quote-  

 

“Our words have power. They impact others, but they also impact us.”— Michael Hyatt 

A community thank you this week. 
The children were gifted with a lovely book about 
bees written by Mary Thorp just before Christmas. 
You should have all received one. Mary and Rupert 
came and had a walk around the school when they 
dropped the books off and were very complimentary 
of our school. Thank you Mary for your kind 
donation, we look forward to reading it and using it 
this spring to help us study bees further.  

 


